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Pamela Martin

From: Carol Blevins < >

Sent: May 21, 2025 9:46 PM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Pickleball courts

Categories: Pickleball

To whom it may concern.   
 
  We are in much need of outdoor pickleball courts.  The stand alone fenced tennis court would be so 
perfect in order to get 4 designated courts out of the one tennis court. Please consider how much more 
popular and more used than tennis courts are. We are a very large group of mostly seniors having fun and 
trying to stay fit.  
 
Thankyou in advance of a positive outcome.  
Carol Blevins  
Central Saanich taxpayer. 
 
  
 

“The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of Central 
Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of this 
communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.”  
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